
 

  
 

 
 
19th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
The Eid celebration is due to fall on Wednesday 28th or Thursday 29th June. School will be open as normal. 
For families celebrating EID your Child will be authorised one day’s absence for religious observance. Please 
can you inform School if your Child will be absent to celebrate EID. 
 
School will be closed to all pupils on Friday 30th June for staff training.  
 
Eid Mubarak to all our families celebrating EID. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
The School Leadership Team 
 
 
 
 
 


